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RCC Women’s Soccer Preps for Inaugural Season  

 
GRANTS PASS/MEDFORD, Ore.--The Ospreys Women’s Soccer team is flying right into the next 

chapter for this budding program. With training camp a month away, and opening day on 

Sept. 12, Head Coach Rusty Veth is putting the final touches on what will become the 

inaugural roster for Rogue Community College Women’s Soccer.     

 
“I’m excited to see all the players together next month. I think we have put together a strong 

roster so far,” says Coach Veth, adding that he is still looking for a few more players to fill 

out the roster; they are sitting at 15 right now with 3 more in the works. “I’m happy with the 

caliber and character of the players who have committed so far, and see that we have great 

building blocks for the foundation of the program."   

 
Veth vowed to search high and low for players to begin the season and has so far found 

players from Grants Pass, Medford, Shady Cove, Eagle Point, Trail, and Ashland.  

 
"I wanted to make sure to provided opportunities to the players in the local area first and 

foremost," Veth says, "and as the recruiting process has gone on I’ve widened my search, but 

really I’ve found a lot of high quality players here. I don’t need to search too far.”   

 
The Women’s Soccer team starts its training camp August 10, and five days later the team will 

head up to Klamath Falls to scrimmage Oregon Tech (OIT). Between the scrimmage with OIT 

and the first regular season game on September 12 against Portland Community College--

another first year soccer program in the NWAC conference--the Ospreys will head to Eugene 

to play in the NWAC Friendlies Tournament on August 29 and 30 where they will tangle with 

Yakima Valley and Wenatchee Valley respectively.   

 
Players who are still interested in playing this season for the Ospreys Women’s Soccer team 

are encouraged to reach out to Coach Veth at rveth@rouguecc.edu.   
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